
Precaution for Seto-Ohashi Bridges Sky Tour  

  

Please keep in mind the following items if you participate in the tour.  

  

・Smoking and drinking are not permitted during the tour.  

  

・We do not have the storage room so that please bring only minimum amount of unnecessary 

baggage.  

  

・Please keep your wallets and other valuables in the pockets of your clothes during the tour.  

  

・You may bring your own plastic bottle or water bottle for hydration if necessary. In this case, 

you may bring your own pouch or other container to wear, depending on the size of the bottle 

you wish to bring, or the Sky Tour office can provide you with a semi-fitted pouch or other 

similar item for loan.  

(In case of a large number of participants, the loan of equipment may be arranged on a group 

basis.)  

  

・ In principle, each participant is requested to bring only one piece of equipment for 

photography (digital camera, smartphone, etc.) in order to prevent falling objects. Please hang 

your equipment by a strap or other means from your head. In this case, please bring your own 

strap or the Sky Tour Office can lend you one. The same applies to straps to prevent glasses 

from falling off.  

  

・The tour guide will explain where to drink water and where to take photos.  

  

・In the tour, an elevator is used to reach the top of the tower. However, due to the number 

of participants and EV capacity on the day of the event, there may be cases where the number 

of groups is split. We ask for your understanding in this matter. The elevator will take from 1 

minute to 1 minute and 20 seconds.  

  

・If a guest is not feeling well during the tour, the tour guide will do his/her best to provide 

first aid to the person in question. In such cases, if the tour is not completed as a result, the 

tour guide and the tour sponsor, Honshu-Shikoku Bridge Expressway Company Limited, will 

discuss and deal with the situation afterwards.  



・Because Covid-19 has been reclassified as Class 5, whose guidelines are less binding than 

previous ones, since May 8, 2023, we have finished some preventive measures for infection 

and a  request of wearing a mask. However, we ask for your continued cooperation with 

preventing the spread of infection by refraining from joining a tour if you are not feeling 

well etc. 

  


